
To the Management: 

This is a notice that your establishment has been evaluated on its standards of inclusiveness and 
diversity, specifically regarding gender, sexualization, and racial diversity, by an everyday guest. 
This evaluation will be posted online and will be publicly accessible at the address 
http://FEDUPYEG.wordpress.com within the next several days. 

The project F.E.D. U.P. seeks to address prominent issues of discrimination within the service 
industry by publishing online assessments of restaurants and eateries in and outside of the 
Edmonton area - through these public evaluations, we hope to set a new standard of 
accountability for the industry and encourage the public to make conscious, informed decisions 
on where to bring their business. These evaluations are done based on the observations of self-
appointed volunteers who actively have chosen to consider the values and actions of the 
establishments they give their time and money to.

If you wish to weigh in on your policies regarding gender and racial inclusiveness and 
discrimination, dress codes, workplace harassment, or any other subject you find applicable, or if
you have further inquiries regarding this project, please contact us at FEDUPYEG@gmail.com. 
We would be happy to hear from you and answer any questions or concerns you may have.

Best regards, 

F.E.D. U.P. 
(Feminist Eatery Database Undercover Project) 

http://fedupyeg.wordpress.com/

